
CHAIRMAN’S MESSAGE

Dear Member,

We have now reached the much-anticipated next stage of the Sportsman’s Kitchen rebuild and Bar 
refreshment project where work will begin on the Sportsman’s Bar itself and we will move to 
temporary outlets and service areas, primarily to the Front Deck and the Family Lounge.

Timeframe

Sunday 15th May  Sportsman’s Bar closes for the final time at 10pm and the area will be closed  
 off for construction work
Tuesday 17th May Temporary outlets and service areas open

Temporary outlets

Sportsman's Bar Front Deck - between the outdoor green and main pitch.

Air cooled marquees serving the same A la Carte menu and daily specials as before, as well as soft 
drinks, wines, spirits, bottle beers, plus 6 draught beers. Government regulations allows seating for 
76 places.

Opening hours: Monday to Friday: 2pm - 10pm
 Saturday and Sunday: 9am - 10pm
 Public Holidays: 11am - 10pm

Family Lounge – on the 1/Fl next to the ten pin bowling alley.

Opening hours will be extended with a full bar and table service and a comprehensive range of soft 
drinks, wines, beers, and spirits. TVs and a drop-down projector screen for screening live sports.

Opening hours: 10:00am - 10:00 pm

All other Food and Beverage outlets will be available as usual and when necessary, the Happy 
Valley Suites or Sports Hall will be set up for major sports broadcasting.

We expect the construction work to last until December 2022 and we will be providing you with 
regular updates on progress throughout.

More details about the project can be found at hkfc.com - My Account/Member’s Resources section 
of the website. Click here to sign in

In addition, if you would like any further information not covered on the website, please contact the 
PSC on sbinfo@hkfc.com.

Michael J Wood
Chairman
Hong Kong Football Club

Sportsman’s Bar Moving to Temporary Outlets
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